STATE OF TEXAS
COUNTIES OF POTTER
AND RANDALL

CITY OF AMARILLO

On the 25th day of September 2018, the Amarillo City Council met at 12:00 p.m. for a
work session which was held in the Council Chamber located on the third floor of City Hall
at 509 Southeast 7th Avenue, with the following members present:

GINGER NELSON MAYOR

ELAINE HAYS COUNCILMEMBER NO. 1
FREDA POWELL COUNCILMEMBER NO. 2
EDDY SAUER COUNCILMEMBER NO. 3
HOWARD SMITH COUNCILMEMBER NO. 4

Absent were none. Also in attendance were the following administrative officials:

JARED MILLER CITY MANAGER

MICHELLE BONNER DEPUTY CITY MANAGER

BRYAN MCWILLIAMS CITY ATTORNEY

STEPHANIE COGGINS ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER
FRANCES HIBBS CITY SECRETARY

Mayor Nelson established a quorum, called the meeting to order, welcomed those in
attendance and the following items of business were conducted:

PUBLIC COMMENT

Jerri Glover, 5707 Berget Drive, spoke on leadership and integrity. She also asked
Council to reconsider broadcasting public comment. Steve Rogers, 5304 Tawney,
Avenue, spoke on the recent positive developments in the city. Mike Fuller, 9041 Amarillo
Boulevard East, explained that the City had recently adopted a three-trier process in
awarding company'’s projects. Mike Fisher, 4410 Van Kriston Drive, stated Council had no
right to steer public comment, and the right of freedom of speech. James Schenck, 6216
Gainsborough Street, spoke on public comment not being broadcasted and requested
consistency with meeting times and place. Signed up but did not appear. Claudette
Smith, 4410 Van Kriston Drive and Nathan Smith, 501 Fescue Street. There were no
further comments.
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